
 

12.11.23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-

curriculum-headlines.php 

 

PROJECT GUIDANCE 

Project guidance for this term is now available on our website: 

https://www.spjs.org/year3.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year4.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year5.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year6.php 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Tomorrow, 13th November, kicks off the start of anti-bullying week. Children are 

invited to wear odd socks on this day to express themselves and their individuality. 

The more individual and different, the better! Please see attached letter about 

anti-bullying week. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED: Friday 17TH November 

Mufti Day – children can wear spotty clothes or pyjamas. There will be a collection 

bucket at the gates in the morning for people who would like to make a donation. 

 

HAPPY DIWALI 

Wishing our families a Diwali that brings happiness, prosperity and joy to you and all 

your family. 

 

See you in the morning 

 

SPJS Team 


